
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

4th October 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued help and support with our 
efforts to keep our school community as safe as possible. 
 
As you will be undoubtedly aware, we are experiencing an increase in the number of COVID-19 
cases at school both for students and staff. As a result, the school has taken the decision to strongly 
encourage all students and staff to wear a face covering in confined spaces including in corridors.  
 
In addition, please could you continue to help us by reminding your child of the importance of good 
hand and respiratory hygiene, of ensuring social distancing and to minimise physical contact where 
possible.  
 
Finally, we ask that the routine of twice weekly Covid-19 testing by every student and adult in the 
school continues in order to keep our school as safe as possible and to reduce the number of positive 
cases. If students need a new testing pack, then they need to visit Mrs Roe in the Science prep room. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs C Hatto 
Head Teacher 
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